
       

                       
Media Statement 

January 29, 2014 

THE FREE STATE PROVINCIAL GOVERNMENT IS TAKING STUDENTS TO 

TURKEY 

At the request of the Honourable Premier of the Free State, Ace Magashule, the Free 

State Provincial Government is taking 40 students to Turkey, where they will begin their 

respective Engineering and Medical studies, at the Mevlana University in Konya, 

Turkey.  The Premier, MECs, and HOD’s of various government departments, parents 

as well as and  will be present at a send-off function, to bid farewell to this South 

Africa’s future leaders, who will go out to represent not only South Africa, but the world.  

 

Details of the event are as follows: 

 

Date: Friday, 31/01/2014. 

Venue: Southern Sun Hotel, OR Tambo International, Johannesburg.  

Time: Press Briefing at 8am, Breakfast send-off event at 9am. 

Dress code: Formal  

Issued by the Free State Provincial Government Communication Services. 

For further enquiries, please contact:  

Mondli Mvambi,  
Cell: 078 027 4332,  
Email:mondli.mvambi@fspremier.gov.za, 
mmvambi@gmail.com 
 

Setjhaba Maphalla, 
Cell: 071 302 2591,  
email: sk.maphalla@gmail.com  
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